
Mrs. Myslik’s K-1 News and Notes 

November 6, 2023 

This week we are learning how God moves in 

mysterious ways to perform his wonders.  At 

times we have troubles in our lives and do not 

understand why God would allow such things to 

happen.  However, we trust that God will work all 

things our for our eternal good.  Our first lesson 

this week is Jacob Brings His Family to Egypt.  Our 

second lesson is Baby Moses.  In both of these 

lessons we see that God carries out his plan for 

our lives, sometimes in ways we don’t expect, 

but always for our eternal good! 

 

This week Wednesday we will be recording the 

children of our school singing the song 

“Magnificent, Marvelous, Matchless Love” so we can show it during the following worship service 

(November 12). Please be sure to send your child to school wearing this year’s blue school 

theme t-shirt. We will be recording on Wednesday, November 8. 

 

Report cards will be passed out on Wednesday, November 8 and Thursday, November 9 during 

our Parent/Teacher Consultation.  I will be meeting with parents Wednesday (3:00-6:00p.m.) 

and Thursday (3:00-7:00p.m.)  You can sign up for a meeting time using Sign-up Genius on our 

school’s website. This is a quick (15-20 minute) meeting for parents and teachers to get together 

and discuss each child’s progress so far. Children are not expected to come along for this visit, 

and if work schedules make it difficult for both parents to come, that is very understandable…one 

parent is fine. I look forward to seeing you! 

Kindergarten – In Kindergarten reading we are finishing up the lessons about the letter Ss and 

will be starting our new unit which is all about Superkid Lily and the letter Ll. Lily likes playing 

with her lion dolls and pretending with them.   

 

Our first graders will start Unit 4 in reading on Wednesday this week. This new unit will focus on 

words that end with “-er” and “-ed.”  Due to the short school weeks at the end of October and 

early November, our next spelling test will be tomorrow - Tuesday, November 7.  On Wednesday 

students will get the new word list and will be tested on November 15. Once we get past 

Thanksgiving we will go back to our regular schedule of Monday new word list with a Friday test. 



Don’t forget, there is No School on Friday.  

 

I’m looking forward to seeing you this week at our Parent visits! 

Mrs. Myslik 

Grade 1 
Spelling 
for 11/7/23 
 
Pattern 
Words: 
1. bubble 
2. little 
3. candle 
4. pickle 
 
Memory 
Words: 
5. do 
6. have 
7. show 
8. how 
9. me 
10. a 

Grade 1 
Spelling for 
11/15/23 
 
Pattern 
Words: 
-er 
1. after 
2. never 
3. better 
4. winter 
5. summer 
 
-ed 
6. rested 
7. twisted 
8. planted 
9. printed 
10. acted 
 


